
From: James Parkinson  

Sent: Saturday, August 26, 2023 12:19 PM 

To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE <TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE@dft.gov.uk> 

Subject: The Network Rail (Leeds to Micklefield) Enhancements Order 2023 

I wish to object due to lack of information received regarding the work to be carried out and how it 

may impact our daily living and any cause for concern for our property. 

 

Only drawings which may be of use to a Quantity Surveyor but not a layman have been received. I 

understand the need for the work but sometimes something more than the Legal requirements which 

give the impression you are being bullied into something are required. 

 

James Parkinson 
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